Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Environmental Health
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Department of Health has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by G.B. Collins Engineering, P.A. on April 04, 2018. The following is a summary of the agency’s declination of the petition:
The Department of Health does not have jurisdiction to issue a declaratory statement as to the applicability of Section 464.1.6.1.1, Florida Building Code, 6th Edition (2017) (Building Code), to the existing projects described in the Petition.

A copy of the Order Declining of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Lori L Jobe, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin A-02, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1703, Lori.jobe@flhealth.gov, (850)245-4005.
